From: Fahey Jr, Patrick M. [mailto:Patrick.FaheyJr@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Friday, January 11, 2019 3:04 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Travel
 

Good Afternoon Sir,
 
         I have travel planned to Cape Girardeau, Missouri, for a  federal firearms trafficking case, for the dates of January 16, 2019 to January 18, 2019.  All travel will be paid by the ATF, Department of Justice.
 
 
 
Thank You
 
Patrick Fahey
Chicago Police Department
